December 27, 2022

Chair
Tubac Fire District Board

| would like to be considered for appointment to fill the Board position vacated by Bill
Kirkpatrick. I believe my experience in management consulting, process improvement,
technology acquisition and financial planning and analysis for both early-stage startups and
legacy businesses wiil enable me to provide significant value to the Tubac Fire District Board.

i have been a full-time resident of Rio Rico, on Camino Josefina in Northeast Rio Rico near Fire
Station #3, for over nine years.
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Dean W. Hahn-Carlson
298 Camino Josefina
Rio Rico, AZ 85648

£: dean.hahncarison@gmail.com
M: 612-889-2533
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